
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 

The Cyprus Securities and Exchange Commission (CySEC) announces that the last day for 
submission of questions with regard to the public Tender with reference number 3/2010 for 
the Provision of Services of a Communications Consultant is tomorrow Tuesday 2nd 
November 2010 at 14:00 pm. 
 
The Tender documents will still be available online at the eProcurement Platform of the 
Republic of Cyprus at 
https://www.eprocurement.gov.cy/ceproc/cft/listContractDocuments.do?resourceId=201396 
 
The submitted questions with regard to the Tender, as well as the published answers, can be 
found at:  
https://www.eprocurement.gov.cy/ceproc/cft/listClarification.do?resourceId=201396 
    
An important clarification regarding the Tender is the following: The Tender Budget referred 
to in the Tender Documents (Sixty thousand Euros not including VAT) concerns a total of 24 
months. The Budget for one year is thirty thousand Euros. 
 
Tenders should be received at the CySEC offices (32, Stasikratous street, 4th floor, Nicosia) 
no later than 10:00am on 15th November 2010. 
 
 
Nicosia, 01 November 2010 
 
 
 

This unofficial English text is for information purposes only.  
The official text is in the Greek language. 
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